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March 5 , 1971 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Spanish 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater: 

Possibly in the fall of 1971, though more likely in the 
fall of 1972, the Department of Spanish and Portuguese plans 
to fill a position at the full professor level. Members of 
the faculty have suggested that I inquire of you whether you 
would like to be considered for a position here. 

Should you find the possibility attractive, it would be 
helpful if you would complete the enclosed request for ínfor 
mation and return one copy to me. 

If you yourself are not interested in a niove, we would 
be pleased to have your recommendation of another candidate 
in your field. I endose a folder which describes the work 
of our department. 

Sincerely yours, 

JD:rp 
Enc l s . 

John Dowling 
Cha irman 
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